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Mound City School Board Meets
(KLZA)--The Mound City R-2 Board of Education met on May 18th

High School Principal Jake Shipman and Elementary and Middle School
Principal Dee Flint discussed revisions and offerings for the 2021-22 school year.
Parental involvement statistics along with student enrollment, retentions,
attendance and suspensions were also discussed. 

Superintendent Korey Miles read a retirement letter from preschool teacher Ann
Walker, who was to retire at the end of the 2020-21 school year.

The board approved the concrete project bid to Schueth Concrete to install the
concrete wall for the track project. Superintendent Miles reported that work had
started on the track. Fencing was being taken down and lighting work was to
begin the following week. 
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